
Mr. HARI OSIAS C. BANAAG 
Member 

International Platform Working Group 
Ad hoc Advisory Committee for Traditional Sports & Games 
UNESCO 

  
Sub: Letter of Congratulation 
 

Dear Mr. Hari, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that you have been appointed as a Member of International Platform Working Group of the Ad 

Hoc Advisory Committee for Traditional Sports & Games of United Nations, Educational, Scientific and Cultural 

Organization. 
 

We look forward to working closely and further strengthening the cooperation in order to further our mutual efforts for the 

promotion and development of traditional sports and games. We are confident that your influence will continue to encourage 

our proud tradition of involvement in worthwhile development causes. 
 
I would like to emphasize again the close cooperation between all the relevant stakeholders so as to achieve the greatest 

public impact in a collective and most effective manner. It is my sincerest hope that our continued efforts towards achieving 

the objective of reaching out globally and raising awareness in relation to traditional sports and games bear successful results 

in the coming future. 

 
I hope that you are keen to fulfill your endeavors and given tasks with full responsibility. 
 

And I wish you all the best for the future. 
  
Best regards,  

 

  
 

Khalil Ahmed KHAN 
Chairman 
Ad Hoc Advisory Committee 
Traditional Sports & Games 

  
Organisation 

des Nations Unies 

pour l’éducation, 

la science et la culture 

21 Munawar Chambers, 1 Mozang Road 

54600, Lahore, Pakistan 

Tel.: +92 (0) 300 840 5463 

 chairmanuntsg@gmail.com 
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